
The St Botolph’s Cloud 
June 2025 

 
Summer Term Monday 2nd June to Wednesday 23rd July 

† 

Contact Details 

School Telephone: 01529 302698    School email:enquiries@stbotolphs.co.uk    School Website: www.stbotolphs.co.uk 

SAT’s  

SAT’s week for Year 6 children went really well.  
The children did us proud and the staff all pulled 
together once more. 

 

The CHRISTIAN VALUE this term is THANKFULNESS.  

Thankfulness is our Christian value this term.  We are constantly celebrating our 
Christian values in school.  The other five values are: Compassion, Perseverance, 

Friendship, Truthfulness and Respect.  The children get rewarded certificates in 
worship on a Friday.. You will be invited in to see them collect their Headteachers award if they are 

awarded it that week.  Your child’s class teacher will send you a dojo inviting you. 

 

 

Welcome back after the half term break, I hope 
you had a lovely time.  We finish on Wednesday 
the 23rd July this term.  Between now and then 
we have lots to look forward to.  

Please note - Year 4 have their Multiplication Check 
the week beginning Monday 2nd June 

Year 1’s have their Phonics check and this will start the 
week beginning Monday 9th June. 

Bots Fest – This will take place on Friday 18th           
July.  More information to follow, but you will be      
invited, so book the day off work if you need 
to. Fingers crossed the weather is good on that day. 

A reminder that the Summer Fair is on Friday 11th July, 
please come and join us if you can. PTFA will be sending 
out more information nearer the time. 

Reports will be out on Monday 21st July 2025.  There is 
a new format this year, I hope you like it. 

Please no vaping and no dogs on school ground 

Push bikes and scooters when on school grounds. 

Free School Meals - Please contact the school if you 
are eligible for FSM.  If you are not sure, then please 
contact the school, we will support you with this. 

No more pre-loved school uniform needed at school, 
thank you so much for your past support with this.  If 
you do need support with school uniform, please come 
and have a chat with me. 

Move Up Day  

Move up day will be on Friday 27th June 2025 – Your 
child will find out which class they are in and which 
teacher they will have in September on Thursday 26th 
June just before home time This is when the Year 6 
children go to their secondary schools for the day. 
You will be emailed just before the children come out 
of school so you can chat to them about it.                                        

Sports days                                               
Thanks so much for coming to 
the event, we hope you enjoyed 
it, it was lovely to see so many 
families attend. 

Hello Yellow Day 

Thank you for your support we 
raised £258.21 for               

Lincolnshire and                  
Nottinghamshire Air            

Ambulance 



Diary Dates  

Monday 2nd June - First day of term    

Monday 2nd June - Year 1 & 2 Sports    
Enrichment Day      

Monday 9th June - Year 1 Phonics Screen 
check week 

Thursday 12th June - Year 5 Taster Days 
at Carres & KSHS 

Thursday 12th June - St Georges Choir 
Festival (Show Choir) 

Monday 16th June - Year 4 Church School 
Festival 

Thursday 19th June - Year 4 Harry Potter 
Trip 

Friday 20th June  - PTFA Dress for     
Summer Day 

Friday 20th June  - Year 5 & 6 Sports      
Enrichment Day  

Monday 23rd June - Year 3 & 4 Sports       
Enrichment Day 

Friday 27th June - Move Up Day    

Tuesday  1st July - Giant Orchestra Day 

Wednesday 2nd July - Year 1 Sherwood   
Forest trip 

Monday 7th July - Year 5 Bikeability Week 

Tuesday 9th & 10th July - Year 6         
Performance  

Thursday 10th July - Year 2 Skegness 
Aquarium 

Friday 11th July -  PTFA Summer Fair 

Sunday 13th July - Year 6 Residential to          
Castlehead 

Thursday 17th July - PTFA School Disco 

Friday 18th July - StBots Fest 

Tuesday 22nd July - Year 6 Leavers Church 
Service 

Tuesday 22nd July - Year 6 Leavers Party  

Wednesday 23rd July - End of term 

 

Facebook  

Did you know we 
have an  official school Facebook 
page?  Please give us a like - https://www.facebook.com/
StBotsSleaford/  

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

 

It is a pleasure and an honour to be the Head  
teacher here at St Botolph’s school.  

School breaks up on Wednesday 23rd July 2025 for 
the summer holidays. 

Take care of yourselves. 

 

 

Mrs D Wilson                                                                                
Headteacher  

Message from the Chair 

As we enter June, I can hardly believe that, yet another 
school year is coming close to an end.  Our Year 6 are 
getting ready for pastures new and have already started 
celebrating this with a day at Lincoln Cathedral. 

I had the great pleasure of being able to attend both 
sports days seeing everybody involved and all clearly 
demonstrating what they have been taught in “striving 
to be the best they can”.  I know that a lot of hard work 
goes into the sports days, so a huge thank you to all the 
staff involved. 

Sports day, reminds me of a bible passage from 1       
Corinthians 9, “Do you not know that in a race all the 
runners run, but only one gets the prize? Run in such a 
way as to get the prize.  Everyone who competes in the 
games goes into strict training. They do it to get a crown 
that will not last, but we do it to get a crown that will 
last forever.” 

God bless, 

 

Ian Freeman 

Chair of Governors 


